
 

For Immediate Release:                                                Contact: Jim Barry 
December 7, 2021         Steve Schapiro  
                       609-963-1975 

 
Route 440 northbound right lane closed for emergency 

pavement repair in Woodbridge 
Repairs expected to continue through the evening commute 

 
(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced the 
right lane on Route 440 northbound toward Staten Island was closed this morning for emergency 
pavement repairs in Woodbridge, Middlesex County.   
 
Beginning at approximately 11:30 a.m. today, Tuesday, December 7, the right lane on Route 440 
northbound, toward Staten Island, was closed before the Smith Street exit in Woodbridge to 
make emergency pavement repairs.  The closure is expected to continue through the evening 
commute. All ramps and at least two lanes will remain open during construction. The work is 
expected to be completed before the morning commute tomorrow, Wednesday, December 8. 
 
Motorists are advised to expect delays this evening and to consider alternate routes. 
 
The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors.  Motorists are 
encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction updates 
and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT and our 
Facebook page. 
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